
Parents drop in sessions 

Please use our drop ins to follow up any discussions or to access the staff for 

help with homework, behaviour or to find out how your child is doing. Teachers 

will be available after school on these nights. 

Mrs Tomlinson will chat to parents with any SEN concerns in addition to the     

parents of her class 

 Miss Lawton    Nursery                Friday 

 Mrs Seymour           Reception             Friday 

 Miss Fenton             Reception             Friday 

 Miss Falato              Year 1                 Thursday 

 Mrs Tomlinson          Year 1                  Friday 

 Mrs Cheetham          Year 2                 Friday 

 Mrs Heaps               Year 2                 Wednesday 

 Mrs Gray                 Year 3                  Thursday 

 Miss Smith              Year 3                  Thursday 

 Miss Price                Year 4                  Thursday 

 Miss Mohring           Year 4                  Thursday 

KINGSFIELD AWARDS 

A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a 

Golden Ticket this week and chose a prize from the Golden chest in 

Mrs Butlers office: 

Hayley Mould           Aiden Dutton  

 Jacob Kidd               Libby Tinsley  

Todd Bowyer         Alfie Fallows                                       

             Matthew Scarratt     Grace Ridgway 

 

              Star of the Week 

   Busy Bees                         Grace Ridgway       

              Clever Caterpillars             Alexis Holley  

 Terrific Tigers               Rory Lawton 

 Charming Cheetahs            Freddie Brookes 

  Perfect Panthers                  Joe Doorbar 

 Learning Lions               Jake Sanderson 

 Super Squirrels               Natasha Cooper 

 Wise Owls                   Liam Heler 

              Brilliant Badgers                 Jin-Kai Lin 

 Fantastic Foxes                  Lucy Oakes 

                                                         

 Handwriting Hero 

 Busy Bees                           Grace Noakes 

 Clever Caterpillars              Fletcher Harvey 

 Terrific Tigers               Evalyn Challinor  

 Charming Cheetahs            Chelsie Clarke 

 Perfect Panthers                  Zac Brookes  

 Learning Lions                    Charlie Crutchley 

 Super Squirrels                    Isach Moseley 

 Wise Owls                    Abigail Dyson 

 Brilliant Badgers                Keeley Evans 

   Fantastic Foxes                 Hayden Stevens 

       

  Independant Learner  

 Busy Bees                           Spencer Burns 

 Clever Caterpillars              Charlie Lawson 

 Terrific Tigers              Ellie-Paige Morris 

 Charming Cheetahs            Annie Green    

 Perfect Panthers                  Reggie Porter  

 Learning Lions                    Isobel Smith 

 Super Squirrels               Tinkerbell Lancaster 

 Wise Owls              Sophia Eagles 

 Brilliant Badgers    Erin Callan 

 Fantastic Foxes                 Harriet Murray   

                  

                    

 Ladybird of the week                                                                                             

   

         Eden Spencer 

           
 

Nursery Applications 

Your child is now  eligible to start in our School Nursery in the term   

after their 3rd Birthday, subject to place availability. We now offer  an  

intake in September , Christmas and Easter , and offer the 30 hours  

funded provision for those parents who are eligible, which would mean 

your child could start at 8.45am and finish at 3pm fully  funded.  All   

applications for Nursery now come straight to the school. Please see our 

website for application details and closure dates for each of the intakes.  

If your child is due to start in  September, you can apply online via our 

website now, or if you would prefer pop into the school office for a paper 

copy. If you would like an application form emailing to you please email 

the request to office@kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk 

If you would like to have a look around the Nursery please speak to the 

office to book a visit. 

Biddulph High School are looking for Exam Invigilators for the          

Summer Term.  

If you are interested in doing this please contact them on 

01782523977 for further information   

This week’s house points winner is  Mars with  334 

points.  Jupiter received  304 points  Saturn         

received  279 points and  Earth  received 215 

points. 

CONGRATULATIONS to  MARS  



Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

 

PTFA Meeting 

Monday 12th March 3.30pm 

 

Reception trip Chester Zoo 

Friday 23rd March 

 

EYFS Easter Bonnet Parade 

Monday 26th March 

 

KS1 Easter Assembly 

Tuesday 27th March 

Year 1 -   9.15am 

Year 2  - 10.15am 

 

KS2 Musical Easter Assembly 

Wednesday 28th March 

Year 3   -  1.15pm 

Year 4 -    2.15pm 

 

 Inspire Dance 

Thursday 29th March 

 

School closes for Easter 

Thursday 29th March 

 

School Re-opens 

Monday 16th April 

 

Bank Holiday Monday  

Monday May 7th 

 

School closes for half term 

Friday 25th May 

 

School re-opens 

Tuesday  5th June 

 

School closes for Summer 

Friday 20th July 

 

School re-opens 

Tuesday 4th September 

 

School closes for half term 

Friday 26th October 

 

 

 

Learn TOGETHER  play TOGETHER  

SUCCEED TOGETHER 
9th March 2018 

Kingsfield News 

Theme of the Week 
 

I can say what's good about mine 

and my friends learning. 

Children’s News 

Well done to the following children for their out of 

school  achievements: 

Bethany Kidd—First Belt Stripe Brazilian Jui-Jitsu 

Hollie Thompson—Stage 3 Swimming Award and for 

donating over 12” of hair to the Little Princess Trust 

 

                            Twitter 

                     @KingsfieldSch 

Please check out our twitter page for lots of       

up-to-date information and pictures of events and 

activities on-going in school that your child may be a 

part of.  

Sports Clubs 

Please note that the Monday, Tuesday and          

Thursday sports clubs have been postponed until  

further notice as a result of the flooding in school. We 

will inform you when the clubs re-commence after the 

Easter holidays. We apologise for the inconvenience.  

PTFA Meeting 

Monday 12th March  3.300pm 

Children can access Kool Kids after 

school care on the day free of charge for  

those parents attending the meeting.  

We look forward to seeing you there.  

Inspire Dance 

Ticket orders have now gone to the 

High School—if you have not ordered 

or paid for tickets you will need to go 

to the High School week commencing 

19th March to purchase them.  

You may or may not be aware that we had quite a 

severe flood in the school over the previous    

weekend. This caused quite major damage to the 

Before and After School club, the IT Suite and 

Music Room.  Currently these rooms are being 

dried out and we are working with the loss ad-

justors to try and get everything back up and  

running as soon as possible  The work, however is 

likely to take some time and it may be after  

Easter before it is finished. In the meantime the 

Before and  After School club will be in the 

School Hall. We apologise for any inconvenience 

that this may cause, we are trying to sort things 

out as quickly as possible.  

We thank you for your patience.  

Easter 

We will be holding an Easter Bonnet   

Parade for all Nursery and Reception  

children on  Monday 26th March at 

9.15am in the school hall. Please 

could Early Years children decorate a 

bonnet at home and bring in to school 

on that day. Parents are welcome to 

come along and watch the parade.  

KS1 will be having a special Easter    

Assembly on Tuesday 27th March.  

Year 1 will be at 9.15am in the school 

hall and Year 2 will be at 10.15am. 

KS2 will be holding a special Musical 

Easter Assembly on Wednesday 28th 

March. Year 3 will be at 1.15pm and 

Year 4 will be at 2.15pm. 

 

Parents are welcome to come along to 

their child's assembly to watch.  

 

Lunchtime Supervisor Vacancy Kingsfield First 

School 

Kingsfield First School are seeking to appoint a 

new lunchtime  supervisor, term time only, from        

12-1pm every day, with an hourly rate of £7.83. 

If you are interested please call at the school 

office for an application form. 

The closing date for applications is   

Wednesday 21st March 


